
 

(RIS|CIR|P|2022-23|07)                                                                       DATE: 03.08.2022 

 

Dear parent,   

 

 The School will remain closed on Friday and Saturday (05-08-2022 & 06-08-2022) on 

account of Varalakshmi Vartham. 

Note: Second Saturday i.e. 13-08-2022 is a full working day. 

 

With regards, 

 
T.V.D.CHANDRA SEKHAR 

           PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 


